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Dr. 3. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region II
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 0
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Ins ection Re ort 250-86-06 and 251-86-06

Dear Dr. Grace:

Florida Power R Light Company has reviewed the subject inspection report, and is
preparing a response.'s discussed with your staff, due to the current relocation of
personnel and to allow for thorough internal review of our response, we will be
forwarding it to you by May 29, 1986.

Very truly yours,

C. O. Woody
Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy
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Attachment

cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
PNS-LI-86-160
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